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Dear Mr. Settle:
 
As indicated by Dr. Oberding in an email dated February 8, 2017, remedial activities completed
without an approved corrective action plan will be considered completed at risk. However, NMOCD
will consider delineation completed for 1RP-4475, based on the data submitted along with the
unapproved Final C-141.
 
In order to verify remediation was completed, NMOCD requires the following items before approval
for backfilling is granted.

1. laboratory analyses (BTEX, TPH extended, and chlorides) from a minimum of 4 sidewalls and 1
bottom samples. Please mark confirmation sample locations on a scaled map.

2. a statement affirming that the liner under the battery has and will continue to contain liquids.
Photo documentation are required to serve as a record of the removal of contaminated fill or
proper disposal of liquids.

 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: Chase Settle [mailto:Chase_Settle@eogresources.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 5, 2017 1:20 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: Katie Parker <Katie_Parker@eogresources.com>
Subject: Vespa BME Federal #1H- 1RP-4475
 
Ms. Yu,
 
I would like to know the status of this release listed below so that we can forward with backfilling the
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open excavation where the initial excavation activities were completed.
 
Vespa BME Federal #1H
30-005-29095
Section 12, T15S-R31E
2500’ FSL & 200’ FEL
Chaves County, New Mexico
1RP-4475
 
Thank you,
 

Chase Settle, M.S.
Rep Safety & Environmental II
 
EOG Resources

105 S. 4th Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-4171 (Office)
575-703-6537 (Cell)

 


